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SNT Half Year report 
 

 
In this document, the new board would like to quickly reflect on the first half of 2025 

1.​Member flow 
As is tradition at this point, the inflow of members has been limited, although the lunches are 
usually well-visited. Having accessible tasks for new students is still an issue. Some 
member-recruitment posters were hung up a while ago, although they resulted more in 
customers than members. We still intend to keep up a steady amount of advertising. This 
includes the upcoming kick-in, where we will have a stand again. Ideas are welcome. 

2.​LISA 
Current LISA collaboration  seem to be quite positive. Meetings with Rene (head ITO) have 
been going well. The UT is also cautiously optimistic about their finances again. We expect 
the budget for 2026 to end up at 12.5k again, instead of the previously suggested 10k. This 
can still change however. LISA is expecting to hire for many positions in the coming years, 
and is working with SNT to see where we can help. 

3.​Rent 
Discussions with the SU on lowering rent have gotten stuck. While the rent has gone down 
slightly in 2024, we still pay the highest rent of all associations. Given the SU’s financial 
situation and their unwillingness to care about associations, we do not expect much progress 
until a new board arrives there. 

4.​Lustrum 
We had a nice Lustrum reünion event. This was very well received by many old members. 

5.​Servers 
The board would still like to replace some more very old servers, and has allocated a budget 
for this for both 2025 and 2026. This has already been partially used, but more budget is 
available. 
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